
CCKC BOARD MEETING 
14 May 2018 

 
Board meeting was called to order at 1905 hours by President Stan Raciak in the CCKC clubhouse. 
 

ROLLCALL:    Present were Stan Raciak, Paul Coleman, George Broecker, Tom Jacobs, Bob Von Cloedt, Sue 
D’Aloia, Jerry Lis, Alex Modic, Pete Monaghan, Mark Delcase, Andy Hiller, Al Seyler, and Scott Jackson.  Karen 
and Denny Hartmann and Dan Christiansen were excused. 

MINUTES:  The minutes for the April Board meeting were circulated and approved. 
 
TREASURER:  Sue asked if there were any questions. Stated timeline for total transfer of bookkeeping to Linda 
Delcase would be completed in about a month along with check writing transferred to Sue.  CCKC will accept 
payment for NRA courses taught on-site and disperse reimbursements. 
 
RIFLE RANGE:  Jerry Lis – business is slow.  Had a fire on the 200yd range from members shooting tracers.  
Reminder that tracer rounds are prohibited at CCKC. 
 
AIR GUN:  Alex Modic – We are outdoors now, first match this Saturday, 5/19 followed by the Winter League 
banquet in the clubhouse. 
 
ARCHERY LEAGUE:  Dave Darbro – getting outdoor targets ready by wrapping bales.  League starts Monday.  
 
SHOTGUN RANGE:  Bob VonCloedt – Rick Bose – now open on Weds.  Business down due to weather. Trap 
road redone with gravel.  Have 4 new trap boys.  Need new cashier or will have to close on Fridays. 
 
BLACK POWDER:  George Broecker – range has opened and had some income last week.  22 range gets a lot of 
interest.  22 targets still split between Blackpowder and the 22 range.  
 
COWBOY:  George Broecker – had 32 shooters at May match – went well. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE:  no new correspondence for board, one member request for refund to be handled by 
Jessica. 
 
OLD BUSINESS.  Sign-up sheets are posted.  Range signs to be delivered the beginning of June. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  In response to members comment, Stan brought the question of renting the range to police 
departments whose town councils ban firearms, in direct opposition to NRA policy.  Al Seyler made motion to 
ban those agencies that come from municipalities that ban firearms, seconded by Bob Von Cloedt – motion 
carried unanimously.  Stan will review current agency rental list and have Jessica inform those affected by this 
motion. 
 
Next Board meeting will be June 19th at 6:30pm (one hour before election).  Denny H., Pete M., and Alex M., 
will be on 2018 election committee.   
 

Motion made to adjourn at 1945 hours by Al Seyler, seconded by Jerry Lis.  Motion passed.     Respectfully 
submitted by Paul Coleman, Vice President.  


